Donations to SUNY Cobleskill

Each year the campus accepts in-kind donations. These donations vary and include items such as, but
not limited to, live animals and animal supplies, scientific equipment, culinary equipment, and fish and
wildlife equipment. In-kind donations become property of SUNY Cobleskill and the State of New York.

Faculty and staff are reminded to contact the SUNY Cobleskill Foundation when approached by an
individual or a business who wishes to donate in-kind property to the campus. The Foundation may
accept In-Kind donations on behalf of the campus and will be able to guide the faculty/staff member and
the donor through the donation process.

In-kind donations with a value of more than $5000 must be reported to the Facilities Management
Department as these assets must be reported on the Property Control database.

If you have any questions, please contact the College Foundation office at 518-255-5524, or email
collegefoundation@cobleskill.edu.




